
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th April 2020  

KWANGSI v 2006N Tauranga Port Omission  
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 
Due to unseasonably low cargo volumes expected into and out of Tauranga as 
a result of the COVID-19 Lockdown in New Zealand, it has been confirmed 
that the Kwangsi v 2006S/N will omit Tauranga.  
 
Pacific Forum Line will make the following arrangements for Tauranga cargo:  
 
Northbound - Voyage 2006N  
Feeder all containers from Tauranga to Auckland to meet the 
Kwangsi. Cargo cut off in Tauranga will be 14th April.  
 

Our  local  Pacific Forum Line  team  is  committed  to  assisting  with  
solutions  as  we collectively work through this difficult period together. We 
appreciate your on-going support during these challenging times.  
 
 
Regards,  
Pacific Forum Line 

 


